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In the Park Summer Concerts Coming Soon in Shain Park 

 

BIRMINGHAM, MI, June 9, 2017 – Enjoy live concerts in Shain Park this summer during the In the Park 

Summer Concert series. The picturesque setting offers a perfect opportunity to take off your shoes, relax 

on a blanket or lawn chair and enjoy the show. The series kicks off with the Birmingham Bloomfield 

Community Coalition Youth Action Board’s Teen Summer Concert on Friday, June 16 at 7 p.m. During 

this safe, fun and substance-free event, local high school students celebrate the end of school with a 

performance in Shain Park. 

 

Brand new this year, enjoy a special Fourth of July 

concert on Tuesday, July 4 at 7 p.m. by the Jazz 

Ambassadors of The U.S. Army Field Band, and 

afternoon concerts on July 12 and August 2 from 12 

p.m. – 2 p.m. Regular concerts will be held 

Wednesday evenings at 7 p.m. from June 21 – 

August 16. 

 

Shain Park is located at Merrill and Bates; parking is available at the Chester or Pierce Street Parking 

Structures (the first two hours are free in all parking structures). During inclement weather, call to check 

the status of a concert at (248) 530-1650. For more information about the In the Park Summer Concert 

Series, visit www.bhamgov.org/summerconcerts. 

 

City of Birmingham – A Walkable Community. Visit the city’s web site at www.bhamgov.org. 
#  #  # 

Contact: 

Lauren Wood 

City of Birmingham 

(248) 530-1700   
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